
Woodstown Soccer Club Website and Social Media Policy 

 

The Woodstown Soccer Club is dedicated to the development of well-rounded youth 

sport through positive sports competition.  Woodstown Soccer Club strives to create a 

positive and inclusive organization that is dedicated to helping our youth athletes reach 

their potential. The Club Website and Social Media Policy applies to all Board Members, 

coaches, volunteers, parents, and any participant with the Woodstown Soccer Club.  

WSC views these tools as an important tool for communication in its successes and 

opportunities for athletic and individual development.  

Woodstown Soccer Club aspires to engage members of the Woodstown community in a 

positive, honest, transparent, and knowledgeable dialogue about WSC through social 

media. WSC also views social media as a platform for receiving constructive feedback 

from the community and discussing WSC challenges and opportunities for improvement 

in a positive and constructive way. 

ALL WSC members shall abide by the following guidelines when using social media: 

1. Be positive and respectful.  

2. Be aware that photos can create a privacy and safety risk for some individuals.  If 

a photo includes children who are not yours, you MUST get consent from the 

parent/s of the child/children before submitting the photo.  

3. Use good judgement when posting content and DO NOT post content that would 

harm anyone. 

4. Encourage others to engage in positive interactions. 

5. Personal information (name, address, date of birth, etc.) shall not be disclosed in 

any manner on the WSC social networking sites.  

The Woodstown Soccer Club Board has the authority to monitor and enforce this Policy.  

The WSC Board has the right to remove any inappropriate or offensive comments from 

the sites and to block any individual or organization from posting on any platform if 

they determine the removal or block is in the best interest of WSC.  


